
 

 

 

The 8th Grade Class of St. Margaret Mary Catholic School 

proudly invites you to attend the debut of the 2023 film,  

Names, Not Numbers 
– a very special film, created by the 8th grade class, sharing interviews with 

Holocaust survivors, as part of the Names, Not Numbers project 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

All are invited and encouraged to attend this special event as 

we remember the Holocaust and share the oral history of 

survivors so that history is not forgotten, nor repeated. 

 

 

 
The Names, Not Numbers© Program is a Legacy Heritage project 
 

Names, Not Numbers© INC: an interactive, multi-media Holocaust film documentary 
project created by educator, Tova Fish-Rosenberg. http://www.namesnotnumbers.org 
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